
 

 

10th October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
 
 
Year 8 ambassadors are holding a Hocus Pocus film night for year 5 & 6 only on 
Wednesday 19th October. It will start at 3:30 and finish at 5:15. Due to room availability we 
are limited to 60 places.  
 
 
To book a ticket at the cost of £1 please go to Parent Pay. The ticket will also enter your 
child into the raffle. You will be notified when this goes live on Parent Pay. Tickets are on a 
first come first served basis. Please note that cash will NOT be accepted for the ticket. 
 
 
Pupils are welcome to bring in their water bottle and a small snack.  Year 8 ambassadors 
will also be holding a bake sale with items costing 50p or £1, these items can be bought 
using cash. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
H.Hilton 

 
Mrs Hilton 
Head of Year 8 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


